
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

CERTIFIED MAIL
Triple J Community Broadcasting
1055 East 10 Street
Hazelton, PA 18201

Re: W47A0, Berwick, PA
Facility ID No. 68136

Dear Licensee:

This is with respect to the letter dated March 12, 2013, from the Video Division to the above-named
Licensee, regarding W47A0's apparent failure to comply with the Station's online public file
requirements. A copy of the letter can be viewed in the station's correspondence folder in the
Commission's Broadcast Radio & Television Electronic Filing System (CDBS).

Commission records indicate that Triple J Community Broadcasting failed to upload to the
Commission's website its main studio address, and/or the required issues/programs lists and/or the
required documentation sufficient to demonstrate that the Class A station is continuing to meet its Class A
eligibility requirements. The letter required that these deficiencies be addressed within 10 days and stated
that failure to provide the requested information or to notify the staff that you were electing to let the
Station revert to low power television status would result in the institution of a forfeiture proceeding
and/or loss of Class A television status.

As of today, the Commission has not received a response to the letter. Failure to provide the
information required in the letter within 30 days from the date of this letter will result in a change of the
station's status from Class A television to low power television status. Your response to this letter must be
mailed to Peter Saharko, Video Division, Media Bureau, Federal Communications Commission, 445-1 2th

Street, S.W, Washington, D.C. 20554, and also by email to peter.saharko@fcc.gov.

Sincerely,

Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Chief
Video Division, Media Bureau

Cc (by certified mail):
Peter Guttman, Esq.
Womble, Carlyle, Sandridge and Rice, PLLC
1401 I Street NW, 7th Floor
Washington, DC 20005
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